
Static Entry Information 
 
 
Unloading 
All static exhibits will be in the 4-H/FFA Building on the north end of the grounds. 
  
When entering the Fairgrounds, enter through Gate 5 and temporarily park on the west 
end of the 4-H/FFA BUILDING.  You will have approximately 30-45 minutes to unload your 
exhibits.  
 
Enter through the west doors and Dan Zabel (Ag Mech Supt), Jana & Steve Kruger 
(Horticulture/Apiculture), Kelli Meusch (Crops/Range Boards) will check-in your exhibits.  
 
Kent will talk to the gate manager and inform them chapter exhibits will be arriving and 
unloading with these instructions. 
 
 
Entry Cards 
 
All chapters must use the provided static entry cards. See the links on the State Fair 
page for the Static Card Index and Static Cards to print. 
 
NEW FOR 2023: Static entries without entry cards will not be judged. Static entries with 
handwritten changes on the entry card will not be judged. All entry changes must be 
communicated with the technology superintendent to verify eligibility of entry changes. 
Once verified, a new entry card will be printed for the exhibit. 
 
If you need to do an entry change, please go to the Livestock Office and ask 
specifically for Krystl Knabe. She is the technology superintendent and can make 
changes and generate a new entry card. Krystl will be available starting on Friday 
afternoon. 
 
 
 
 


